



Sending Church Oakwood Baptist Church 4263 Martin Rd. Flowery Branch, GA 30542 Phone 770.965.3736 Pastor Brian Evans

Contact Info davidharper@mwbm.org Birthdays David 7/16 Angie 8/24 Anniversary 12/08/1990

Goals Evangelism & Discipleship Training leaders Planting Churches



Dear Partners in Ministry,

January 27, 2022

A heartfelt thank you to Pastor Amador for filling in during my recent round of visits to the doctors for surgery. In December, it became increasingly difficult and very painful to perform my responsibilities as a church planter. Because of my history with cancer and after consulting with specialists, the decision was made once again to run the ultrasound, CAT scan, and MRI's necessary to pinpoint the source of my problems. Last week, I had surgery and have been cleared to return to the field cancer–free, except a small spot which is benign.

Because Pastor Amador has been training young men and ladies in Patchakan, they were able to handle normal services in Patchakan while Amador was filling in for me on the island. THIS IS VERY IMPORTANT... there are now Second-Generation Christians doing the work of The Lord because of that training. God's Church in Patchakan will continue to grow!!!

Angie was able to visit her doctors to renew prescriptions unavailable in Belize. I am grateful that I am pain-free for the first time in months. We reserve our greatest praises for the fact that, as The Lord wills, almost all restrictions from COVID days have been removed and I can now teach the Bible in the schools again for thirty minutes per class.

<u>Please pray about these things</u>- Please continue to pray God's protection on our health. No hindrances to the planting of the "Island Baptist Church." Please pray that those whom Amador is training will continue to be excited about helping in the ministry.

Thank you for your Prayers and Support,
David and Angie Harper

Serving in hissions since 1998



